
Access	Doors	for	Underground	Egress	
Los	Angeles,	California	



A	new	8.5-mile,	$2.058	billion	rail	line	is	being	constructed	in	Los	Angeles,	California.	The	
project	includes	several	underground	staFons,	where	access	doors	have	been	installed	to	
meet	NFPA	codes	for	emergency	egress	(Source:	Photos	by	Dan	Arnold,	February	2018).	










